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Follow up. Start by Monday, November 25, 2024, Due by Monday, November 25, 2024,

Hi All
Things are fairly quiet on the county board now that the budget has been passed.

The Wisconsin DOT has moved up the schedule for the round about at Hwy 76 and Larsen Road. It will occur next year instead of 2026 as originally planned.

In December | plan to attend the follow town board meetings.
Winchester — Dec. 2

Hope everyone has a very Happy Thanksgiving
Howie

Howard Miller
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